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AGM of the Norwegian Speleological Society, July 2000.
Svein Grundstrøm was elected as the Society's new leader. A report was given on the situation regarding the cave 
rescue group. This is reasonably satisfactory. The AGM was informed of David St Pierre's generous offer of his cave 
register as a testamentary gift.

Årsmøtet i Norsk Grotteforbund 2000


